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‘Government open source projects should work closely with community’

Public administrations that actively use open source, should maintain good contacts with those developing that kind
of software, recommends Florian Maier, software developer working for the city of Munich. Such contacts offer good
opportunities for the exchange of knowledge, he says. "The community is very important. Public administrations do
not have to do software development work alone."

Cet article est repris du site http://www.osor.eu/news/government-...
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